
 

 

 

 

 

 

Would You Like To Be a Mystery Reader? 

Our class will have Mystery Readers this school year, and we need your help! 
We are looking for guest readers to visit our classroom. 

 

Here’s how it works: 

  I will send out an email several times this year with upcoming dates. Please 
click the link to visit the sign-up genius and select a date.   

  Prior to your date, please email me any 3-5 clues about yourself or your 
child. I will share these with the children the morning of your visit. They love 
trying to guess whose parent will be our mystery reader, so please keep it a 
secret! 
Clue Examples: 

1. I have a daughter and a son. 
2. My daughter really likes to sing.  
3. My favorite food is pasta.  

 Mystery Reader will run from 2:45 – 3:10 p.m. Please bring 1-3 books 
(depending on length) to read during that time. Please do not bring 
books about holidays.  

 Please sign in at the front desk when you arrive.  

We will have a Mystery Reader once every other cycle (approximately twice 
per month). Sign-ups are on a first-come, first-serve basis. Please 
remember that due to the limited availability, only one sign-up per family is 
permitted. 

Thank you for helping to make reading such a fun and exciting time for our 
readers. We look forward to having you in!   


